
Headteacher’s Message 

On Tuesday evening, Mrs Bell and Miss Cunningham took some of 

our KS1 children to a multi-skills event. We were delighted to have 

come first out of 9. Well done! They were excellent representatives 

of the school.  

This week, Y3 visited Ribchester Roman Museum, which linked to 

their history learning. The children had a great time.  

As we head into December next week (this term seems to have 

flown), just a quick reminder that all of our key dates are on the 

right hand side of this newsletter.  

Have a good weekend.  

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore     

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: peace 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

04.12.24– YR 5 Advent 

Worship 

05.12.24– YR 6 Visit to 

Lancashire Museum 

06.12.24– Tea with Santa 

after school , information 

on See- Saw to book a  

ticket 

11.12.24—EYFS Nativity 

Performances (10am and 

2pm) 

12.12.24—KS1 Nativity 

Performances (10am and 

2pm) 

16.12.24—Carol service at 

St Mary’s Church @ 6pm 

17.12.24– Christmas Lunch 

(details to follow) 
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PTFA News 

Our latest PTFA newsletter is circulated with this newsletter.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that this year’s Earthshot Prize winners 

have been announced. Prince William, who launched the prize in 2020, closed the award         

ceremony in Cape Town, South Africa. The Earthshot Prize celebrates and supports people and 

companies working to provide innovative solutions for climate and environmental issues. The 

winners include projects to protect animals, handle rubbish, and prevent wasted energy. The    

children considered the question: “How can we raise awareness of important issues?’’ Our 

‘Picture News at Home’ can be found on the last page of this newsletter. 

 

      Reflection Time 

‘Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by prayer  and petition, with thanksgiving, 
present your requests to God. And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard 

your hearts and minds in Christ Jesus.’ 

                                                                                  Philippians 4:6-7                                                                           

This week in our worship, we talked about finding peace in our lives. It is normal for us to not always feel 
peaceful or bring peace to others. Having so many things to remember can make us less peaceful or able to 
bring peace. We talked about ways that we can find peace. For example, by listening to music, reading,  
appreciating nature or visiting our place of worship.  The dove is a symbol of peace because they are gentle 
loving creatures. They look after their young chicks with love and care. We challenged each other to find 
peace and bring peace to others.  

                                                                                                                                               

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our class attendance figures this week are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Year 2 this week!!! 

 

 

 

EYFS 97.9% 

YR 1 97.5% 

YR 2 99.4% 

YR 3 97% 

YR 4 93.2% 

YR 5 98.8% 

YR 6  93.4% 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 








